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Question Response 

8 – Overall views 
on participation 
 

Following a debate on the issues surrounding the consultation, Keswick Town Council resolved at its meeting held on Thursday 16th February 2012 
to support entering the next stage of the process to find a site for a repository for the UK’s higher activity nuclear waste in the Allerdale area, without 
any commitment to have it. 

  

 


